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Dear Sir(s)/Madam

Remaining Beaulieu Road Live Sale for 2023 - CANCELLED
Beaulieu Road Online Timed Auction Thursday 30" November to Wednesday
6" December 2023
In conjunction with the New Forest Livestock Society and
the New Forest Pony Breeding and Cattle Society
Unfortunately due to cases of Strangles around the yard at Beaulieu Road, the remaining
live sale due to be held at the sale yard have been cancelled.
To enable ponies to be sold this year we have organised another Online Timed Sale for the
end of November. Please find enclosed entry forms for this sale which is for New Forest
ponies and others that are of members the property of the NFPBCS or NFCDA. Section 4
ponies can only be entered if they are forest run and had their* marking fees paid for
2023 (*or their dams for foals).
Please note entries can only be accepted for ponies which already have a full passport and
matching microchip.
Please complete your entry forms clearly and carefully completing all the necessary details
and email to torisoutar@scauctioneers.com with your pictures and videos, further entry
forms can be photocopied or downloaded from our website, these are the only official
forms.
Please note all pictures should be sent as j-pegs so that we can edit them for the catalogue.
We will email confirmation of receipt of your entries and photos so if you do not receive this
please get in touch. Please note entries, photos and details sent to the online Beaulieu
Road Facebook Group are for advertising only and not acceptable as entries for the
catalogue by Southern Counties Auctioneers.
The previous Online Timed auctions have proved very successful, please help us to make
this continue by entering in the correct fashion to torisoutar@scauctioneers.com as early as
possible.
Important Dates -
Entries close: Monday 13" November - earlier please!
Sale starts : Thursday 30" November and closes Wednesday 6t December
Your details will be published as soon as possible to allow viewing to be arranged by
prospective purchasers.

We hope to see you all back in the sale yard in 2024.

Yours faithfully

lain Soutar FLAA 07971 571608

Directors —Simon Whaley, lain Soutar



